
 

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 
Christmas  2012 

Tirelton NS celebrate its 125th Anniversary! 
25th October 2012 was  historic  in the life of Tirelton National School as the school 
community, both past and present celebrated 125 years in existence. An enormous 
crowd gathered for the ceremony and after the Mass there was time to talk and 
reminisce about the school’s development down through the years. There was a 
great display of photographs, memorabilia and roll books while former Principal, 
Daithi McSweeney recalled his time in Tirelton in the early 1960’s and was glad to 
note how things had improved from his time. A great night was had by all and it 
was a fitting way to mark such an event. Roll on the next 125!  
 
 
 

Junior Infants 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 National Tree Day - Trip to Gougane Barra. 
To mark 
National Tree 
Day on11th 
October, all 
children went 
to Gougane 
Barra.    
Members from 
Coillte led our 
groups and a 
very enjoyable 
day was had 
by all. 
 

Sciath na Scol Autumn Football 2012 ! 
Tirelton took part in the County Sciath na Scol football competition during 

September and October. Unlucky to lose to Clondrohid by two points in the first 

game, we defeated Inchigeela by a point in a nailbiter to qualify for a semi-final 

playoff against Cuil Aodha. On the day however Cuil Aodha were just that bit better 

and we exited the tournament. However the improvement in the overall skill level of 

all the players was remarkable and their effort and commitment was tremendous. 

Maith sibh lads! 

Indoor Hurling 
The Sciath na Scol Indoor Hurling competitions will take place in the New Year and 

this year for the first time ever we are hoping to enter a camogie team in one of the 

blitzes. It will be the first time that the school will field a camogie team and we are 

really looking forward to it. 

Pitch and Putt 
Pitch and Putt Coaching for the three senior classes took place in September. 

Steven Enneguess supervised the coaching with great help from members of the 

Kilmichael Pitch and Putt Club. The children would like to thank the Club and its 

members for making the coaching such an enjoyable experience. Rory McIlroy 

better watch out!!! 



 Halloween 2012! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Welcome  and Congratulations! 

We welcome to the staff of Tirelton NS,  Ms. Emma Davis who is covering 

maternity leave for Ms. Aoife McNulty.  We want to congratulate Ms. McNulty on 

the birth of her baby boy, Eddie. 

Johnstown/Kilmichael Vintage Club 

A cheque of €500 was presented to Tirelton NS at a very pleasant function held 

recently in Johnstown.  We want to thank the Johnstown/Kilmichael Vintage Club 

for this very generous gift and be assured that the money will be put to good use. 

Christmas Drama! 

On Tuesday, 18th 

December children from 

all classes performed 

their Christmas Drama 

for a large 

audience.  Ms. 

O’Riordan’s classroom 

displayed ‘Christmas 

with the Aliens’.  Ms. 

McCarthy’s children 

performed ‘Children of 

the World’ and Mr. 

Healys room sang 

‘Hosanna Rock’.    

 

More photographs can  

be seen on 

www.tireltonns.ie/pupils 

We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 
School re-opening on  Monday, 7th January, 2013. 


